
MINUTES 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

JULY 13, 2015 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. in the Town Building by Chairman Edmund 

Tarnuzzer.  Members present were Bruce Fletcher, William Byron and Charles Barney. 

 

There were four members of the public present.  Neither hearing applicant nor representatives 

were present. 

 

Chairman Tarnuzzer stated the hearings scheduled for this evening have been further continued 

for one week to Monday, July 20th in the Town Building.  The continuation had been agreed to 

by both the attorney for Robert Albright (Crow Island) and the attorney for Robert Collings and 

the Collings Foundation. 

 

There was no additional business to conduct.  Mr. Barney moved to adjourn the meeting; second 

by Mr. Fletcher.  There was no discussion.  The vote was unanimous to adjourn the meeting for 

continuation of the Albright and Collings hearings on Monday, July 20, 2015 commencing at 

7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Edmund C. Tarnuzzer, Jr. 

Chairman 


